
from Ms. Tabuenca’s Classroom

Math: Fact Families, continue practising addition and 
subtraction facts to 18  
Language: Writing sentences using proper grammar (i.e. using 
the word a or an, capitals, punctuation). Students are 
encouraged to read from a variety of book types (fiction, non-
fiction, educational magazines, cartoons, and chapter books) 
Science: We are starting our Forces and Motion unit this month!

• Our class party will be 
happening on December 
19th 11:45 - 1:00pm 

• Every Friday at 8:15am - we 
celebrate Mass. Please 
ensure that your child is on 
time!

• December 9th: Santa Photos 
• December 12th: Christmas 

concert 1pm matinee and 
7pm evening performance 

• Late start Dec. 13th at10:30 
• Last Day dismissal at 1pm

I can’t believe how fast the year has gone. Congratulations to all the 
students on a very good first term! They’ve been working really hard 
and it shows in their work and classroom behaviour. This month we will 
be focusing on the Advent season, and preparing for the Christmas 
musical. Thank you for all your help with the home reading logs every 
night! Over the holidays please continue this practise and take your 
child to the local library!


